
Project Update
South Bellevue Station  
Neighborhood Improvements Project
Proposed speed cushions on 112th Avenue SE

The City of Bellevue is in the design 
phase of the South Bellevue Station 
Neighborhood Improvements Project. 
The project will fill in missing sidewalk 
gaps leading to the South Bellevue light 
rail station and install speed cushions on 
112th Avenue SE. The speed cushions will 
be installed through the city’s Pavement 
Preservation Program after the sidewalk 
is constructed. The speed cushions are in 
response to community concerns about 
speeding and aims to reduce high vehicle 
speeds along this road. In a community 
survey we sent to project area residents in 
December 2023, speed cushions were the 
most supported traffic calming measure. 
Speed cushions are like speed humps—
both are proven measures to reduce vehicle 
speeds—except speed cushions have 
channels to allow for emergency response 
vehicles to travel with minimal delay.

There are five speed cushions planned 
along 112th Avenue SE between Bellevue 
Way and SE 34th Street. The approximate 
locations can be viewed on the map on the 
back of this page. The locations have also 
been marked in spray paint on the road. 
If a speed cushion is planned near your 
home, you’ll receive a follow-up letter with 
more information within the next month. 
Construction is anticipated to begin in 
2025 or 2026.

August 2023

For alternate formats, interpreters, or reasonable modification requests please phone at 
least 48 hours in advance 425-452-7925 (voice) or email ghagstrom@bellevuewa.gov. For 
complaints regarding modifications, contact the City of Bellevue ADA, Title VI, and Equal 
Opportunity Officer at ADATitleVI@bellevuewa.gov.

If you have any questions or comments, please get in touch by September 27:
John Murphy, Project Manager | 425-452-6967 | jmurphy@bellevuewa.gov
BellevueWA.gov/s-bvue-station-improvements

Example speed cushion (119th Avenue SE shown)

mailto:jmurphy%40bellevuewa.gov?subject=
https://bellevuewa.gov/city-government/departments/transportation/projects/neighborhood-projects/south-bellevue-station-neighborhood-improvements
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Title VI Notice to the Public: It is the City 
of Bellevue’s policy to assure that no 
person shall on the grounds of race, 
color, national origin or sex, as provided 
by the Title VI of the Civil Rights Acts of 
1964, be excluded from participating in, 
be denied the benefits of, or be otherwise 

discriminated against under any of its federally funded 
program and activities. Any person who believes his/her Title 
VI protection has been violated may file a complaint with the 
Title VI Coordinator. For Title VI complaint forms and advice, 
please contact the Title VI Coordinator at 425-452-4496.

Information

425-452-6800


